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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

BLACK RIVER DREDGED MATERIAL REUSE FACILITY ENTRANCE BUILDING 

PROJECT 

ATTENTION BIDDERS 

All Bidders on the above titled Project are hereby advised of the following modifications to the 

original Contract Documents, which shall be incorporated into the Contract Documents for the 

Project.  This Addendum takes precedence over any and all information previously issued.  No 

other revisions to the Contract Documents are to be inferred.   

 Addendum No. 1 consists of 2 pages. 

CLARIFICATIONS 

1. Bid opening has been moved to 11:30AM, on Monday February 20th, 2023. Bids will still be 

submitted to the same location (Lorain City Hall,4th Floor Engineering Office).  

2. The selected bidder may be asked to provide a unit pricing structure defining and/or quantifying 

all-inclusive labor, equipment, and material rates. These will pertain to schedule activities such as 

but not limited to excavation volumes at depth intervals, utility installations, mechanical 

installations, and general labor. These values will be used for quantifying payment applications, 

schedule values, as well as any scope changes that may arise. 

 

BID QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 

1. Question: What is the invert elevation for the new six-inch sanitary sewer at the manhole 

tie in? 

Response: Sheet C-104 of the civil drawings calls for the new sanitary lateral to tie into 

the City of Lorain’s Sanitary manhole no. 5864 at the manhole floor elevation of 

607.34’. The rim elevation of this manhole is 626.25. The existing lateral servicing the 

subject City of Lorain property is tied into manhole no. 5864 at approximately 7 feet 

below the rim elevation. In lieu of tying into the manhole directly, the new sanitary 

lateral shall tie into the existing lateral just north of the concrete apron at manhole no. 

5864.  

 

  

 

The City of Lorain, Ohio 
DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING 

200 West Erie Avenue, 4th Floor City Hall 
Lorain, Ohio 44052 • Phone (440) 204-2003 • Fax (440) 204-2522 

Dale  Vandersommen, P.E.            
        City Engineer 
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PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL ADDENDA MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN THE 

PROPOSAL ON PAGE 34. 

 

REMINDER:  BIDS ARE DUE FEBRUARY 20, 2023 AT 11:00AM AND MUST BE 

ADDRESSED TO THE CITY OF LORAIN ENGINEER’S OFFICE, CITY HALL 4TH 

FLOOR 

 

OPENING OF BIDS WILL TAKE PLACE AT 11:30AM IN THE CITY OF LORAIN 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL 1ST FLOOR 


